

February 26, 2009

0000468597 Roy Chan 236 E 46th St Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Roy,

Thank you for your Student Individual Annual Membership to UCI's Alumni Association. Your membership is vital in our efforts to continue the many services and programs provided through UCIAA. Your membership fees allow us to continue to offer needed scholarship support to UCI students; community, career and travel programs to fellow alumni and opportunities for you to stay connected to your Anteater family.

Enclosed you will find your new membership card along with current information on UCIAA member benefits. We add new benefits as often as possible, so please visit our Web site for the most current offerings: http://www.alumni.uci.edu/membership and benefits/index.html.

Thank you, again, for your membership in UCIAA. Members make a difference in a way few others do.

Jorge ancona

Jorge E. Ancona Executive Director

P.S. If you haven't had an opportunity to visit our exclusive UCI alumni social network, inCircle, I invite you to do so: <a href="http://incircle.alumni.uci.edu">http://incircle.alumni.uci.edu</a>. You will need your Alumni ID for access to this site. Your ID number is: **0000468597**.

